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Attached is a drawing package “Thor-50M Drawing Package Internal DAS Addendum.”  Once approved, this drawing package and CAD models will be submitted to the THOR-50M research docket (NHTSA-2019-0106).
 
The “Thor-50M Drawing Package Internal DAS Addendum” is an addendum to the complete drawing package (“Thor-50M Drawing Package with Alternate Shoulders”).  This addendum only includes the documents required to describe the implementation of an internal DAS solution in the THOR-50M.

[bookmark: _Hlk16858726]This drawing package has been through agency review, and all comments have been addressed.  It is being offered for final approval before being submitted to the THOR-50M research docket (NHTSA-2019-0106). 

If you have any questions, please contact Will Millis.
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